1340 on your dial
P. O. BOX 165 ® KANSAS CITY, KANSAS

December 2, 1957

John Sampson
7940 Pacific
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter is to verify your reception of KCKN,
1340 kes., Your report of the items and announcements
on Sunday, August 4, 1957, from 7:17 p.m. to 7:21% p.m.
Central Standard Time was correct,

Thank you very much for your report, as we were
very glad to hear of your reception.

Cordially,

KCKN Chief Engineer

SJH : mw

@R B0 rse



